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12 August 2023 

 

Matt Reeves 

Shoalhaven Fire Control Centre 

92 Albatross Rd 

South Nowra NSW 2541 

 

 

Dear Mr Reeves 

 

A member of the Red Head Villages Association has raised concerns that there have been no 

fire hazard reduction burns in our area in recent months. 

 

Despite the fact that the correspondent has been told that “hazard reduction plans are in place 

for our villages and are within the guidelines of the Shoalhaven Bushfire Risk Management 

Planning process’’, there has been no detail supplied on exactly what activity will happen in 

the coming months. 

 

The correspondent has also been told by Shoalhaven RFS headquarters that “there is currently 

no hazard reduction plan in place for Manyana, Bendalong, Cunjurong Point or Berringer 

Lake’’. 

 

Could you please inform RHVA of what plans for fire hazard reduction are in place and what 

the timeline for those plans will entail? 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Fiona Friend 

Secretary 

RHVA  

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


